
IFPI Reply to Follow-up 
 
Thank you for ​​contacting IFPI​​. ​​If you are receiving this message your email has 
been received and will be carefully reviewed by our notices team​​. This inbox is 
monitored on a ​​frequent​​ basis but due to the volume of emails received we 
cannot respond to every enquiry. 
  
If you are contacting us in relation ​​to a​​ takedown notice please refer to the 
copyright guidelines on the relevant upload service in the first instance for 
details of what is permitted by the service and for information about copyright 
infringement. 
  
IFPI is a global trade body representing some 1,300 record labels across the 
world. Our work includes helping members protect their content, including 
issuing takedown notices on behalf of members in respect of infringing content. 
You can find out more about our organisation at ​​www.ifpi.org​​. 
 

http://www.ifpi.org/

